
 

 

MINUTES OF THE ACADEMIC COUNCIL 

TENNESSEE TECH UNIVERSITY 

April 12, 2017 

 

The Academic Council met at 3:35pm on Wednesday, April 12, 2017 in Derryberry Hall Deans’ 

Conference Room with Prof. Barbara Jared, Chairperson, presiding. 

 

The following members of the Council were present: 

Dr. Darrell Hoy    Dr. Tammy Boles 

Dr. Paul Semmes    Dr. Ann Hellman 

Dr. Jennifer Shank    Prof. Barbara Jared 

Dr. Mike Gotcher    Dr. Chris Brown 

Dr. Doug Bates    Dr. Corinne Darvennes 

Dr. Douglas Airhart    Dr. Troy Smith 

Dr. Lee Ann Shipley    Dr. Linda Null 

Dr. Jordana Navarro    Dr. Jeremy Wendt 

Dr. Christine Miller    Dr. Brian O’Connor 

Dr. Jeremy Hansen    Dr. David Larimore 

Dr. Christy Killman    Ms. Kristen Vargas 

Dr. Stephen Idem 

 

Dr. Lori Maxwell represented Dr. Jim Raymondo and Mr. Alex Martin represented Ms. Miranda 

Stoltz.  The following were also present: 

Dr. Julie Baker    Dr. Ted Pelton 

Dr. Jason Beach    Dr. Kristen Pickering 

Dr. Scott Christen    Dr. Robby Sanders 

Dr. Bill Eberle     Dr. Barry Stein 

Dr. Bahman Ghorashi    Dr. Mark Stephens 

Dr. Sharon Huo    Dr. Melinda Swafford 

Dr. Hayden Mattingly 

 

The following members were absent: 

Dr. Liz Mullens    Dr. Jim Raymondo 

Dr. Tom Payne    Ms. Miranda Stoltz 

Dr. Elizabeth Propes    Ms. Rachel Baker 

Dr. Ismet Anitsal    Ms. Hope Duke 

Dr. Holly Stretz 

 

SUMMARY OF PROCEEDINGS 

Approved the agenda 

Approved the minutes of the February 22, 2017 meeting 

Approved reports for committees reporting to Academic Council 

Approved three concentration name changes in English 

Approved concentration name change in Communication 

Approved proposal for on-line concentration in Sociology 

Approved moving B.S. degree in Psychology 





 

 

and Science and the faculty were located in the College of Education.  The faculty have 

reevaluated this arrangement and determined it is in the best interest of the students for the 

degree to be housed in the same college as the faculty.  This change will simplify student access 

to information about the program and will directly connect student advisement, recruitment, and 

other administrative actions with the appropriate college.  Dr. Wendt MOVED approval and Dr. 

Killman SECONDED.  APPROVED unanimously. 

Approval of Concentration Name Change in EXPW 

Dr. Killman stated that for several years Athletic Training has been listed as a concentration in 

EXPW.  This course was never taught due to lack of accreditation.  In January 2017, CAATE 



 

 




